
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: English Trip to MAST Mayflower Studios – Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
The English department will be running a trip for Year 10 students to go to MAST Mayflower Studios on 
Friday 22nd March to watch Macbeth. We hope that by watching another interpretation of the play, it will 
help assist in their understanding of the play and characters, which they are currently studying in English, 
in preparation for their GCSEs.  
 
Students will need to meet Ms Kaur outside the front entrance to MAST Mayflower Studios, 142, 144 
Above Bar Street, Southampton, SO14 7DU at 7pm. The show starts at 7:30pm and will run for 
approximately 2hrs which includes an interval. Students will then be dismissed from MAST Mayflower 
Studios at approximately 9:45pm, please let us know who will be collecting your child whilst giving 
consent via ParentPay. 
 
Please note: The show features stylised depictions of violence and murder. Macbeth also contains brief 
periods of loud live drumming. 
 
The cost of this visit is £10 per student, which covers the cost of the tickets.  
 
As there are a limited number of places on this trip, they will be offered on a first come, first served basis. 
 
To pay and consent for your child’s place, please log onto your ParentPay account. If you do not have 
your ParentPay details, please do not hesitate to contact Student Services on 02380 323 111 
 
Please note this the trip will go live on ParentPay at 8:15am on Monday 11th March 2024. 
 
If all spaces have been filled and you would like your child to be placed on a reserve list, in case a place 
becomes available, please email info@cantell.co.uk 
 
If you have any questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Kaur by email to 
aman.kaur@cantell.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss K Bradshaw 
Student Services Admin Officer 
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